

3/15/19 PHONED CEDENO  
NO SEG RESPONSE TO HCD/PRD RECVD BY USACE

4/24/19 PHONED CEDENO  
recv draft scoping plan 4/8  
description of scope of additional studies  
final soon, then approve scoping  
circulation studies, benthic studies, others  
suggested wait to FOIA until final scoping is submitted

4/30/19 PHONED CEDENO  
Not yet submitted final scoping plan

5/15/19 PHONED CEDENO  
revised scope received, waiting for agency approval (next week)

5/28/19 PHONED CEDENO  
agency meeting on scoping plan this week (again)

6/7/19 PHONED CEDENO  
received feedback from NMFS (requiring clarification of tasks)  
will send to SEG and wait for revisions to scoping plan

6/27/19 PHONED CEDENO - N/A

6/28/19 PHONED CEDENO - N/A

7/1/19 PHONED CEDENO - N/A

7/2/19 PHONED CEDENO - N/A

7/3/19 PHONED CEDENO  
received NOAA/NMFS comments, forwarded to SEG, waiting for Scoping Plan Final

7/17/19 PHONED CEDENO - N/A

7/18/19 PHONED CEDENO - N/A

7/19/19 PHONED CEDENO - N/A sent email

7/22/19 PHONED CEDENO - N/A

7/23/19 PHONED CEDENO - N/A left voice message

7/26/19 PHONED CEDENO - SPOKE TO HIM  
Still no change, waiting for response to NMFS comments  
Expects "substantial changes" to scoping plan based on NMFS comments

8/12/19 PHONED CEDENO - N/A  
no scoping plan  
SEG taking "tiered approach" - SEG initiated studies without confirmation from NMFS

8/19/19 PHONED CEDENO  
same scoping status as last week  
indicated absolute minimum 1 year until ACoE decision

9/5/19 PHONED CEDENO  
SEG, REVISED SCOPING PLAN, APRIL 30, 2019  
SUBMITTED TO USACE  
Friday 13, will be starting w/ HUD  
Edgar Garcia, will come to San Juan ext 6905

